
 

Friday 19th January 2024 

Weekly Bulletin 
With kindness, respect and gratitude, together we aim high in all we do 

Headteacher’s message: 

It has been a cold and frosty week. The 
children were very excited about the 
snow on Tuesday and were delighted 
to enjoy playing in it before it melted. 
Back in the warm classrooms, children 
have been working hard across the 
curriculum. This week, I have had the 
pleasure of teaching in Years 1 and 2 as 
well as supporting in Reception and it 
has been a treat to have had more 
time to see how well our KS1 children 
are developing. Teachers have been 
busy assessing children’s attainment 
this week which will be shared on the forthcoming Spring Report 
Card and can be discussed at parents’ evenings in February. 

Well done to our Y6 
Mathematicians (Max, Sam, 
William and Charlie) who won the 
Helsby High School Maths 
challenge against 5 local schools 
today.   

Adam Khan—Headteacher 

Reminder—Screen Time Zoom for Parents          

Thursday 25th January at 7pm 

This Thursday evening at 7pm, Emi Howe will be delivering a 
parents ZOOM session to support all parents in helping to ready 
your kids for their time online. Looking 
at things like: healthy screen time, 
friendships and bullying online. 
Recommended for parents of children 
all ages, this session will benefit your 
children's growing relationship with 
technology. 

Zoom Link or use QR code: 

Important Dates 2024  

16th February—Break up at 3.15pm for Half Term 

26th February—Children return to school 

28th March—Break up for Easter at 2pm  

Contact details: 
Please contact the school office to notify or request absence at:  
admin@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk  

or call 01928 722 991     Full School Diary     Lunch Menu       

Website links:     School website      Absence request 

Administering medicine consent    Family Support Information      

Our next event will be a Movie Night, on the 
8th February, details to follow. 

PTA can be contacted on friendsofhillsidefund-
raising@outlook.com  

Click here for school lottery!  

Celebrating Hillside children aiming high 

Well done to all children being 
recognised as lead learners, Star 
Mathematicians and Star Writers in 
Monday’s assembly. Also well done 
to the Yellow team who moved 4 
places on their Helsby team point 
journey.  

 
 
 
 

Children enjoy some specialist gymnastics training 

Classes of  children have been 
enjoying specialist sports coaching on 
a Wednesday morning. So far 
Reception, Y1 and Y2 classes have 
taken part in Gymnastics sessions 
with Y3/Y4 taking part over the next 
two weeks finally followed by Y5/Y6 
in the last two weeks of half term.  

 
We strive to offer as many additional 
experiences for our children and this is an 
example. Thanks to Mrs Moore for 
constantly securing these opportunities and 
Sports Coaching Group for providing this half 
term’s lessons. 

Y2 investigate where our food comes from 

Y2 visited Frodsham today to 
learn the journey of the food we 
eat. Thanks to Morrisons, 
Devonshire Bakery and Cowards 
Butchers for inviting the children 
to see first hand how they 
receive, prepare and sell some of 
the foods we eat. The group even 
got a sausage roll from Cowards. 

https://us05web.zoom.us/j/81135128811?pwd=4oxZvmoRRx6NjyOb2KeZRZbFYRhNmp.1
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/events
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/school-meals/5397
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/illness-absence-in-term-time/5394
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/illness-absence-in-term-time/5394
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/family-support/134838
mailto:friendsofhillsidefundraising@outlook.com
mailto:friendsofhillsidefundraising@outlook.com
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/helsby-hillside-primary-school

